
From:                                 "Jeff Smith" <jvsplanning@gmail.com>
Sent:                                  Sat, 7 Sep 2024 10:04:06 +1000
To:                                      "Development Assessment" <developmentassessment@townsville.qld.gov.au>
Cc:                                      "Kaitlyn O'Malley" <kaitlyn.o'malley@townsville.qld.gov.au>
Subject:                             Re: MCU24/0084 - Confirmation Notice - 75 Bougainville Street Roseneath
Attachments:                   Referral Confirmation.pdf

This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside Townsville City Council. Please think carefully before clicking links or 
responding if you weren’t expecting this email. 

Hi

Please find attached referral confirmation.

Kind regards

Jeff

On Fri, Sep 6, 2024 at 9:12 AM Development Assessment 
<developmentassessment@townsville.qld.gov.au> wrote:

Your Reference: MCU – 75 Bougainville

 

Good morning,

 

Please find attached an electronic copy of the above mentioned.

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the Assessing Officer 
Kaitlyn O’Malley, on 4727 9415.

 

If you would like to follow the progress of your appliction online please access 
ePlanning by clicking on eplanning.townsville.qld.gov.au/Pages/XC.Plan/default.aspx

 

Kind regards,
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PRIVACY AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE >> The information contained in this email is intended for the named recipients only. It may 
contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the named intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any 
action in reliance on it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by email or the telephone number or email 
listed above.   *** Please consider the environment before printing this email ***

 

 

 

-- 
Jeff Smith
JVS Planning
E:jvsplanning@gmail.com
Ph:0428136814
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Ref: MCU24/0084 

6 September 2024 

Chief Executive Officer 

Townsville City Council 

PO Box 1268 

Townsville Qld 4810 

  

 

Attention: Development Assessment 
  

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

  

RE: APPLICTION NUMBER – MCU24/0084 – HIGH IMPACT INDUSTRY – GREEN WASTE & MULCH 

STORAGE, 75 BOUGAINVILLE STREET, BROOKHILL, Lot 1 RP742982 
  

 

In accordance with s54(1) of the Planning act 2016 please be advised the above application was properly referred 

to Powerlink on 6 September 2024. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0428136814. 

 

 

 

Regards 

Jeff Smith 

JVS Planning 
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